
 
From: Raj Singh >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 1:30 PM 
To: Vracar, Nikolina <Nikolina.Vracar@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Re: Toor - Name a Civic Asset in Memory of Komagata Maru 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward 
it to phishing@burnaby.ca  
 
Hello Nikolina,  
                        Thanks for your email. I will attend this February 05 2020 meeting at 4 PM and I will speak 
10 minutes about the Komagata Maru incident recognitions about street name or Park name or Any 
Civic Assets name on Komagata Maru in memory of the Komagata Maru passengers. During the tragedy 
those passengers suffered a lot . Their struggles and sacrifice should be recognized. Thanks for your 
help. 
Thanks, 
Raj Singh Toor 
Vice President and Spokesperson for the Descendants of the Komagata Maru society  

 

 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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